

S'UNIR POUR L'ÉQUITÉ!



INFO-NÉGO Nº 28, MAY 20, 2015

THE 2015 RENEWAL OF OUR COLLECTIVE AGREEMENT

EXPRESS BARGAINING SESSION with the ministère de la Famille on June 1st

A bargaining session will be held on June 1, 2015 at the offices of the ministère de la Famille in Montreal. The session was requested by the CSN HCP bargaining committee in the hopes of restarting talks on financial matters. More information will follow.

As you know, negotiations were cut short on November 19, 2014 after it became clear to the HCP bargaining committee that talks were at an impasse. The union side then requested that the ministère du Travail appoint a mediator, which they did. After four unproductive meetings,

the bargaining committee made a request for arbitration to the ministère du Travail. The request was rejected because the ministère de la Famille refused arbitration, despite the fact that it's provided for under the law on the representation of HCPs.

Torchlight march

On Saturday May 30, 2015, there will be a torchlight march by moonlight. The march will take place in the streets of Old Québec City at dusk. A massive turnout of HCPs at this action would help show the ministère that HCPs stand behind their bargaining committee's main demand: obtaining pay equity with our comparator, CPE educators, as provided under the law on the representation of HCPs.

The event will start at 4 p.m. We'll be serving up sunshine, music, entertainment, dinner and a few surprises. Spread the word: we have to make this CSN HCP march a colourful and meaningful event. We'd love to have a great turnout, so make sure to book your spot now.

Don't hesitate to contact your CSN union.

The bargaining and mobilization committees



All photos, videos, and press briefings are available on the FSSS website and Facebook page. You don't need a Facebook account to view our page.



facebook.com/rsgfssscsn

CSN HCP WEBSITE:

www.fsss.gc.ca/membres/responsable-service-gardeen-milieu-familial